Thyroid Cancer

Survivors' New England WORKSHOP

May 18, 2002

Saturday — 9:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m.

Kent County Memorial Hospital Auditorium 455 Toll Gate Road Warwick, Rhode Island



FREE and open to anyone interested in thyroid cancer.

This workshop is organized by New England support groups affiliated with ThyCa: Thyroid Cancer Survivors' Association, Inc., a nonprofit, all-volunteer survivors' organization. ThyCa's services are provided at no cost to survivors.

Advance registration is NOT required.

We are grateful for the support provided by the American Cancer Society, New England Division

SPEAKERS

Stephanie Lee, M.D., Ph.D.

Boston Medical Center, Boston Topic: Low-lodine Diet Research Update

Arturo Rolla, M.D.

Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center, Boston

Topic: Normal Thyroid Functions.

R. Michael Tuttle, M.D.

Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center, New York.

Topic: The use of Thyrogen (rhTSH) in the

management of thyroid cancer.

For details write Boston MA@thyca.org

or call

Sherri Eccleston 401-826-0189 Ric Blake 603-434-4932

ThyCa: Thyroid Cancer Survivors' Association, Inc.

PO Box 1545, New York, NY 10159-1545 Toll-free Telephone 1-877-588-7904

Web Site www.thyca.org E-Mail: thyca@thyca.org